
 

  

Director’s Message 
On-Time Payers Rent Reduction 

Monthly Winners 

As we begin the Fall semester, I hope you had a refreshing summer and are ready for an exciting 
academic year. Sunnyside Apartments is buzzing with energy and we are thrilled to have you living with us.  

I am pleased to announce that Hainsworth Laundry Company is offering a $500 scholarship for a 
Sunnyside resident. The application will open on October 1 and requires a 500-word essay explaining how 
living at Sunnyside Apartments has benefitted your academic career. The application closes on October 30. 
Further information and a link to the application will be shared in our weekly Sunnyside email near the end 
of September. 

I hope you will take advantage of the many activities Sunnyside offers, from the Women’s Volleyball 
game, to the Sunnyside Block Party, the Magic Show, and the UHealth Seminar. There is something for 
everyone at Sunnyside Apartments! 
 

SUNNYSIDE EVENTS 

Utah Women’s Volleyball 
Friday, September 6 

Jon M Huntman Center 

Discounted tickets via email link 

 

Block Party 
Saturday, September 21 

10:30 AM -1:00 PM 

Cottonwood and Spruce Courtyard 

Biggest event of the year! 

 

Magic Show 
Tuesday, October 22 

Shows at 5:15 PM and 6:00 PM 

Cottonwood Community Center 

Magic, comedy and snacks for all! 

 

Resident Council Fall Forum 
Tuesday, October 22 

7:00 PM 

Spruce Community Center 

 

UHealth Seminar 
Thursday, October 24 

7:00 PM 

Spruce Community Center 

Learn about health care options 

 

 

News & Views 
SEPTEMBER & OCTOBER 2024 

Sunnyside Apartments      @uofusunnysideapartments     @uofusunnyside 

JULY  

Kylie Jacobson (Cedar East) $60 

Udhayakumar Gopal (Cottonwood) $50 

Kallie Brown (Spruce) $40 

John Harker (Cottonwood) $30 

Jainta Paul (Cedar East) $20 

  

AUGUST  

Sai S. Balasubramaniam (Cedar West) $60 

Jamie Moore (Cedar East) $50 

Jessica Holiday (Spruce) $40 

Christopher Long (Cottonwood) $30 

Jackson Odle (Cedar East) $20 

 

Wendi Carlson-Kenley, Director of Family and Graduate Housing 



 

 

 

Resident Council Corner 

Did you know? 
The campus shuttle is free! The 

online live campus shuttle 

tracker is available at 

uofubus.com or download the 

Transloc app to track all 

shuttles lives, find stops and 

view estimated arrival times. 

. 

Resident Life is collaborating with Utah 

Presents and Pioneer Theatre Company to 

provide some free tickets for several shows on 

campus. Students with valid ID are able to get 

$5.00 tickets for all of these events with the 

student Arts Pass finearts.utah.edu/arts-pass.  

Sunnyside Apartments will provide a limited 

number of FREE tickets to Jersey Boys at 

Pioneer Theater on Friday, September 27 and 

to Duck Pond at Kingsbury Hall on October 24. 

Watch your email for This Week at Sunnyside 

to reserve your free tickets!  

When you attend events at Sunnyside, please 

take a moment to post your photos on our 

Instagram @uofusunnysideapartments 

 

Hello everyone! We hope the beginning of the school year is off to a great start for all of you! For those who have 

only recently moved in, we are the Resident Council, your elected student representatives. We meet monthly with 

the apartment administration to represent the interest and concerns of residents, and propose policy. We act as 

liaisons and advocates for Sunnyside residents and work in cooperation with the Resident Life team to make this a 

great place to live. 

Things have been pretty quiet through the summer, so we don’t have a lot of news for you. We discussed changing 

the policy around kiddie pools in the Cottonwood and Spruce common areas and were able to make some 

adjustments to that policy! We have also discussed a few other minor complaints and how best to approach them. 

We encourage you to join our Fall Forum on October 22nd at 7:00 PM in the Spruce Community Center or online. 

This will be your chance to meet with members of Sunnyside administration and ask any questions you may have. 

Stay tuned for more details! In the meantime, you are welcome to reach out to us with concerns or ideas at 

mayor@apartments.utah.edu 

We look forward to a great year of supporting your life at Sunnyside Apartments!! 

Gerritt Vander Linden 

Mayor 

 

Labor Day 

Monday, September 2 

 

 

Main and Maintenance 

Offices Closed 

POLICY ANNOUNCEMENT 
Parking permits for Sunnyside Apartments expire each year on September 30th, be sure to 

renew your SUNNY parking permits before that date. Parking Permits may be purchased 

online at commuterservices.utah.edu by the primary resident in family apartments and by 

each resident in graduate housing. 

 

The parking policy for Sunnyside Apartments can be found in the Resident Handbook here: 

https://apartments.utah.edu/resident-handbook/index.php#parking. 

A license plate recognition system is used to identify vehicles that have permission to park at 

Sunnyside Apartments. Park so that your license plate is visible from the roadway. Do not back 

into parking stalls if you do not have a license plate on the front of your vehicle. Residents can 

purchase temporary permissions for visitors through Commuter Services. 

 

RESIDENT LIFE NEWS 

Office Hours 

Monday - Friday 

8:00 AM – 4:30 PM 

 

Office Phone Number 

801 – 581 – 8667  

 

After-Hours Emergency Line 

Phone Number 

801 – 560 – 1434  

 

Contact Us 

info@apartments.utah.edu 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


